COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

15th September, 1938,

Dear Sir,

3l

Ps I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the l4th instant respecting the "HMUNSTER", and with
regard thereto I have to inform you that 1t will be in order
for you to amend the Losd Line Certificate and copy in respect
of the gr@&g tonnage alteration and initial the emendment .

" I am,Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

¥r. R.B.Grier,
DUBLIH,

ond’s Register
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